
Trustees of Trust Funds 
Town of Jaffrey 
 
 
The following Trustees met at the Jaffrey Town Offices at 10 am, Thursday 24 May 
2012: Frank Mieso, Robert Stephenson. Also attending, Police Chief William Oswalt. 
 
The Police Department’s request for $1,410.87 from the Turner Fund for the purpose of 
purchasing an upgrade package to be used with the existing cruiser camera system was 
discussed.  
 
It was then moved and seconded and unanimously voted that a disbursement from the 
Turner Fund of such sum is appropriate and that it be approved. 
 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 10:30 am. 
 
 
 
   Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
   Robert Stephenson 
   For the Trustees 


